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Dear Parents 
After an amazing and successful year at MPS, it is time to say goodbye and good luck to 
many of our children and families, who I know will shine in their new schools and locations. 
A special thank you must go to all staff at MPS who have made this such a fantastic year 
and to all the parents who have been super supportive. 

The newsletter this week gives us chance to share many of our successes and memories 
of the year with you - enjoy!  

We look forward to welcoming children back to school on Wednesday 30th August and 
also welcoming some new families to MPS. 

Plover Class: 
What a year! It has been wonderful to have so many lovely learning experiences with the 
children. There were so many amazing photos to choose from and they highlight what a 
fun year we have had, learning through play! 
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Albatross Class: 
Children have told me what they have liked doing in Albatross Class  this year. 

 

Miles – I liked playing with the sharks and Duplo. 

 

Joshua- I liked playing with my friends  

 

Eloise- I liked doing art and making stuff 

 

Buddy – I liked making boats out of multilink cubes 

 

Max- I liked colouring 

 

I wish Miles, Max, Buddy and Eloise good luck at their new schools.  
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Caracara Class: 
 I cannot believe that we are at the end of the academic year!  Well done to all the Cara-
caras this year for their hard work and perseverance.  For those who are leaving, I wish 
you all the best for your new adventures and for those who are remaining, have a lovely 
winter/summer break and I look forward to seeing you on our return.  Here are a few 
photos of some memories from the year.  
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Falcon Class:                                                                                                                                                                          

As the year comes to a close, the children have been completing their final piece of art-
work based on animals in captivity.  They have used collage to create three distinct layers 
including a 3D cage and we are thrilled with the results.  It will be a shame to say good-
bye to some of our lovely children as the term ends and they fly off to new adventures, 
along with children moving onto the next stage of learning in Year 5. We will miss them all 
and wish them the best of luck in their learning journeys. 
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Meadowlark Class: 

We have come to the end of another exciting year at MPS and I need to say goodbye to 
three, fantastic, clever, fun-loving and sometimes too chatty students. Logan and Jemima 
– all the best with your next schools and life back in the UK, you will be amazing! Eliza – 
you spent two years in my classroom and I am sad to see you go, but I know that you will 
be so successful with the next chapter in your life; all the best and good luck!  

I would also like to thank the parents of Meadowlark for your support throughout the 
year. Have a lovely summer holiday and a well-deserved break – SAFE TRAVELS.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: Jemima 

Favourite Falkland’s Place: Hill Cove 

Best memory from MPS: The Fitzroy Resi-
dential 

What you will miss the most: All my 
friends and the wildlife 

Goodbyes and Thank you: I would like to 
say goodbye to all of my friends and a big 
thank you to all the teachers. 

Name: Logan 

Favourite Falkland’s Place: Weddell Island 

Best memory from MPS: The Fitzroy residential 

What you will miss the most: Spending the day 
with my friends 

Goodbyes and Thank you: I would like to say good-
bye to Jack, Cruz and all my other friends.   

 

Name: Eliza 

Favourite Falkland’s Place: Gypsy Cove  

Best memory from MPS: The Fitzroy residential  

What you will miss the most: All the wildlife and 
all my friends 

Goodbyes and Thank you: I would like to say 
goodbye to all my best friends at MPS and Stan-
ley. Thank you to Mr Blom for making my two 
years the best ever. 

Name: Eleanor 

Favourite Falkland’s Place: Pebble Island 

Best memory from MPS: The Fitzroy residential 

Thank you: I would like to thank you all my friends 
and my teachers for making this the best school 
that I’ve been to. 
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Classes for September 2023 

Nursery, FS1 and FS2 Albatross class (due to numbers) initially in one class with 
Mrs Blom and Mr Moore 

KS1 in Caracara Class with Mrs Hill 

LKS2 in Falcon Class with Mrs Grindlay 

UKS2 in Meadowlark Class with Mr Blom 

From September school hours are as follows: 

For KS1 and KS2: 

0845 School opens for children  

1515 school finishes 

 

For EYFS:( FS1 and FS2) 

0845 School open 

1510 school finishes 

 

Nursery children will need to continue to book sessions through the school office. 
Unfortunately we are not able to offer two year old lunch sessions or stay and play 
sessions from September. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Wednesday 30th August 2023 - School Starts for children 

• 23rd October - 27th October 2023 Half-term School closed 

• Monday 30th October 2023 – School starts for children 

• Thursday 14th December 2023 - School Finishes at 1300 for Christmas Break 

• Tuesday 9th January 2024 term starts for children 

• Monday 19th February 2024 - 23rd February 2024 - Half-term - School 
closed 

• Monday 26th February - School starts for children 

• Thursday 28th March - Term finishes at 1300 

• Tuesday 16th April 2024 - Term starts for children 

• Monday 27th May 2024 - Public Holiday - School closed 

• Monday 3rd June 2024 - Friday 7th June 2024– Half term-school closed 

• Monday 10th June 2024 - School starts for children 

• Wednesday 24th July term finishes at 1510 


